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Thank you for accepting me as an editorial board member. Please see attached a copy of my CV.  
 
I will be more than happy to perform any editorial duties like writing commentaries or reviewing 
manuscripts for publication at JCCI. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Best Regards, 
Gowri 
-- 
Gowrishankar Muthukrishnan, Ph.D. 
David H. Smith Center for Vaccine Biology and Immunology 
Aab Institute of Biomedical Research 
University of Rochester Medical Center 
601 Elmwood Avenue, Box 609 
Rochester, New York 14642-8609 
Office: 585.275.3123 
Lab: 585.273.4473 
Cell: 407.923.2168 
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